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REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED REVIEW AND NOTICE OF CONTEMPORANEOUS 
REQUEST REGARDING LICENSING DEADLINE 

 

TDS Broadcasting LLC (the “Applicant”), the licensee of Television Station KOHD, Bend, 
Oregon (the “Station”), hereby respectfully requests expedited review and action on the instant 
Application, in light of the public interest benefits of a voluntary relocation from Channel 51 to a 
different television channel (Channel 18), and in light of the upcoming deadline for spectrum 
protection during any incentive auction repacking.  See, e.g., FCC File No. 0000001070 (permit 
granted for channel change for WLAJ-TV, Lansing, MI, within approximately two weeks).   

To this latter point, being filed concurrently with this Application is a request to extend the 
Station’s opportunity to claim protection during the auction repacking process until at least June 
29, 2015.  Should the Commission approve this Application, the Station hopes to complete 
construction under this Application and submit the necessary license to cover application prior to 
that extended deadline.  Accordingly, the Applicant requests that the Application is granted only 
of that contemporaneous request may be granted.  For reference, a copy of that request is 
attached to this Application.   


